
PETITION to the Victorian Government 

 
To the Legislative Assembly of Victoria 
 

We the undersigned residents of Victoria bring to the attention of the Legislative 

Assembly of Victoria our concerns with any proposed removal of the Barmah 

Heritage Brumbies from the Barmah National Park. The petitioners therefore 

request: 

1) that any actions to remove the Barmah Forest Brumbies cease 
immediately. 

2) that Barmah Brumbies are allowed to remain in the Barmah National Park 

to continue their 150 year contribution to conserve biological diversity in the 

forest. 
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Please return to L Sutton PO Box 86 Berrigan NSW 2712 


